
 

 

 

Monday, 11 March 2024 

 

 

Comic Relief – Red Nose Day 2024 

 

As you may be aware, Friday 15th March is Red Nose Day. This year, the event will focus on 

supporting those in need during the current living crisis, focusing on issues like lack of food 

and homelessness. 

In order to contribute towards this worthwhile charity, Meden will be holding a non uniform 

day on Friday 15th. For a small contribution (we suggest £1) students can come in non-

uniform. Any donations will be collected at Tutor time. Clothing must be appropriate wear 

for school.  

Please note the following clothing is unsuitable for school and as such should not be worn 

on a non-uniform day at any time.  

• No skimpy clothing such as crop tops/boob tubes  

• No mini skirts, hot pants or shorts  

• No offensive slogans or logos.   

We would much rather see our students wrapped up warm in appropriate clothing for the 

time of year so please encourage sensible dress. 

 

We are always overwhelmed by the donations from our Meden Community and cannot 

thank you enough for your support.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr J Smith 

Headteacher 


